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Ref: FOI-112024-0001249 

Date: 22/11/2024 

Address / Email: 

Dear

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Request 

I am completing a project looking at the size of NHS trusts with the region. Please could you provide me with the 
following information if held.  

1. Please can you confirm if there are any plans for new bedspaces to be created within your trust in the
next five years? This can be either proposed at a discussion point or a more formal stage of the decision
process.  I would like to capture new treatment areas or areas that would offer both day or overnight bed
spaces. If so, please could you record the proposed site and an estimated number of additional beds to
be added per year. Any example response would be as follows:

• 2025 - example general hospital 20 bed

• 2026 - example wing 45 beds

• 2027 - example new site 30 beds

2. Please can you confirm if there are any proposed new theatres planned to be created within your trust in
the next five years. Please use the example format highlighted in Q1.

3. Please can you confirm if any of your current bed spaces or theatres are planned to be moved into a new
building or area in the next 5 years. Please use the example format highlighted in Q1

4. If questions 1-3 have highlighted a response that confirms new facilities, please could you confirm which
organisation has been authorised to lead on the work if the project has reached the stage of awarding.

Response 

Medicine  

Q1 – The Trust has 8 beds in its new resus, which is being built, however there are no current plans. 

Surgery  

There are currently no plans in place.  

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

mailto:martin.grogan@gcegroup.com
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Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  

Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 

Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 

If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 

mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
http://www.ico.org.uk/

